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Sign-On	Letter	for	Churches	and	Faith-based	Organizations	in	Response	to	Death	Threats	Against	
JUSTAPAZ	

As	 churches	 and	 organizations	 from	 around	 the	 world,	 we	 know	 of	 and	 support	 the	 work	 of	
JUSTAPAZ.	 As	 an	 organization	 of	 the	 Mennonite	 Church	 of	 Colombia,	 JUSTAPAZ	 has	 acted	 to	
promote	 peacebuilding	 in	 the	midst	 of	 armed	 conflict	 for	many	 years	 in	 Colombia.	 JUSTAPAZ	 is	
characterized	by	applying	principles	of	nonviolence,	justice	and	holistic	peace	in	Colombia.		

On	 Saturday,	 July	 14,	 2018,	we	 learned	of	 a	 communiqué	 in	which	 an	 illegal	 armed	group,	 self-
identified	as	“Águilas	Negras”,	threatened	to	kill	a	group	of	social	leaders,	human	rights	defenders,	
organizations	and	journalists.	JUSTAPAZ	was	included	in	the	list.	

Responding	to	these	threats	and	as	part	of	the	international	community:	

WE	EXPRESS	our	solidarity,	support	and	accompaniment	of	JUSTAPAZ	in	face	of	this	threat.		

WE	REJECT	all	forms	of	violence	that	could	affect	the	staff	of	JUSTAPAZ	and	the	communities	that	
they	accompany	in	different	regions	of	Colombia.		

WE	DEMAND	that	the	government	of	Colombia	act	with	celerity	and	efficacy	in	investigating	and	
judging	those	responsible	for	the	death	threats	against	JUSTAPAZ.	Additionally,	we	demand	they	
provide	 appropriate	 protective	 measures	 for	 the	 staff	 of	 JUSTAPAZ	 and	 the	 communities	 they	
accompany,	with	 the	goal	of	guaranteeing	 the	continuity	of	 the	human	rights	and	peacebuilding	
efforts	they	accompany,	as	a	faith-based	organization	in	Colombia.		

Signed,	

**Please	indicate	your	willingness	to	sign-on	by	emailing	us	at:	justapaz@justapaz.org	

	

		

	


